Photos from the April 28, 2005, Meeting of the CFTC's Technology Advisory Committee (TAC)
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Jon W. Dudas, Under Secretary of Commerce for Intellectual Property and Director of the United States Patent and Trademark Office, talks with CFTC Acting Chairman Sharon Brown-Hruska at the April 28, 2005, Meeting of the CFTC's Technology Advisory Committee (TAC)


	

	[image: image3.jpg]



April 28, 2005, Meeting of the CFTC's Technology Advisory Committee (TAC)
	[image: image4.jpg]



April 28, 2005, Meeting of the CFTC's Technology Advisory Committee (TAC). At the table, seated from right to left: CFTC Commissioners Michael V. Dunn, Fred Hatfield, and Walter L. Lukken; CFTC Acting Chairman Sharon Brown-Hruska; Under Secretary of Commerce for Intellectual Property and Director of the United States Patent and Trademark Office Jon W. Dudas; and CFTC Chief Economist James A. Overdahl


